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Derby Days Event was successful, volunteers had a good turnout. 

The first annual Fireman’s ball was very successful, volunteers are 

already talking about next year, using a different date, and changing the 

structure of the event. 

County Fair is the first week of August, C4 is organizing crews to assist in 

covering shifts. 

The new smokey packs that we had trained on were used in initial attack 

on a wildland fire, crews were very impressed on how well they 

worked, ordered a few more packs. 

Chemeketa Community College has approved our syllabus that was 

submitted for the upcoming school year, the class will be worth 9 

college credits. 

Discussed with the Principal and Yamhill Carlton High School, having a 

different layout for the class this year, offering and intro into fire 

Science, and offering an Advanced fire science class. 

Have started compiling an instructor list for the upcoming School year. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


